
 Nutrition Plan/Policy 

At Little Scholars Academy we do not prepare food on site for children. Parents may send in a cooked lunch or 
use the suggested option of restaurant lunch catered to the school. We encourage parents and caregivers to 
ensure their child consumes nutritious and healthy meals every day.  
Parents are advised that each Monday is dedicated to eating healthy snacks at school. Only fruit and 
vegetable snacks along with water are allowed on Mondays.No pre packaged juices and snacks are permitted.  
Healthy eating helps children learn, play, grow and develop. The eating habits children learn carry over into 
adulthood. Through our educational program and PTA meetings, we at LSA hope to introduce families to foods 
that provide the nourishment and energy their children need to learn and grow. Children who eat a variety of 
healthy foods and play actively several times every day are less likely to be overweight or obese. ​Please note 
below the following nutritional recommendation for your child’s health needs.  
 

 


